
Image and Beautification Board Meeting 

Tuesday, May 8, 2018 

 
Meeting was opened at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

Members Present  

Jennie Stewart Leo Gordon Rodney Weeden 

Lyn Gordon Shelley Davis  

 

Jennie thanked everyone for coming.  She announced Clarence Cherry’s resignation from the Board effective May 8, 2018 

due to health problems.  Clarence served on the Board for 20 years. We know have five members on the Board.  Jennie 

asked if any members knew of anyone that may wish to join the Board.  If so, she asked that they submit their names. 

 

Summer Beautification Yard Signs 
Signs have been purchased and are in storage.  They turned out really nice. 

 

Summer Beautification Judging 

Judging will take place on Tuesday, June 12, 2018.  We will get the word out through Bellefontaine Next Door and the 

City magnetic signs.  Lyn and Leo will select homes for award consideration in Ward 4, Shelley and Rodney – Ward 1 

and Jennie - Wards 2 & 3. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Trash Bash 
Leo reported that the Trash Bash was a success.  There were approximately 28 volunteers and we covered seven streets. 

The Board thanks the Mayor, the volunteers, Mark Dickerson and his crew for an excellent job. Lunch was served and 

shirts were given out to the volunteers at the end of the cleanup.   Next cleanup will be held on Saturday, July 7, 2018 at 9 

a.m. 

 

Flower Beds 
The flower beds were cleaned up at City Hall on Saturday, May 5, 2018.  Everything looks good. 

 

Planting  
Planting will take place on Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 9 a.m.  Leo will mulch the evening of May 22.  Jennie will talk to 

Mark Dickerson about bringing the mulch to a designated area so it can be spread in the flower beds. 

 

Vietnam Memorial  

It was decided to just keep it clean for now.  Jennie will try to put some Round Up down. 

 

Adopt-A-Stop 
Jennie will contact Maureen Williams so that the remaining Board members can adopt their stops. 

 

Adopt-A-Street 
This initiative is geared toward encouraging residents to help keep Bellefontaine clean. The Board will continue to work 

on it. Jennie asked that the members bring more concrete preliminary plans to the next regular meeting. 

 

Parks and Recreation Action Items Need To Be Completed  

• Replacement of railroad ties at the Flower Bed on 270 and Lilac 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:47 p.m.  Summer judging will take the place of our meeting on Tuesday, June 12, 2018.  The 

next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 10, 2018. 


